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June 10, 1924.
To All Delegates of the St. Paul Convention.

This is to advise you that there will be a meeting of Party mem-
bers who are delegates to the St. Paul Convention on Monday June 
16th [1924] at the Ryan Hotel and you are instructed to be in St. 
Paul on that date. It is very important that there be a preliminary 
conference of the Party members who are delegates, so that they can 
be thoroughly familiarized with the Party policies at the Party Con-
vention. It is essential that you attend this conference and you are in-
structed to do so.

The Party will establish headquarters in the Ryan Hotel and you 
will be able to find the Party Offices by inquiring at the desk.

Fraternally yours,

C.E. Ruthenberg,
Executive Secretary.
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